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1.  FSC Fees for 2014 

The FSC Fees for 2014 have been finalised and attached separately as part of this email.    

2. Wollongong City Council – Sports Planning Process 

 
There were a number of applications submitted as part of the 2013 Sports Planning Process. 

 

It has been confirmed with WCC that the timing for applications submitted in 2013 will be as 

follows: 

 

 Decision on successful applications will be made in March 2014 

 Communication on successful funding will occur in November 2014 

 Funds will be received by successful applicants in early 2015 

 

3.  Creating a Child Friendly Environment Seminar 

 
This seminar will update participants on the current changes that are occurring within the 

volunteer industry relating to Child Protection and will provide practical advice on how to Create 

a Child Friendly Environment within a club. 

 

When:             Monday 9 December 2013 

Where:            Kembla Joggers Club House, Lot 1 Darkes Road, Kembla Grange  

Time:               6:30pm to 8:30pm 

Cost:                FREE 

Program No:  0066360 

NOTE:              Booking forms are available via our website; please go to www.dsr.nsw.gov.au      

 

To enrol into the above course, call 13 13 02. 

 

Sport and Recreation appreciates your support in forwarding this information to anyone from 

your club, association or sport who may be interested in attending. If this workshop does not 

suit you, or perhaps you have a group interested in completing a course or workshop together, 

please email wollongong@communities.nsw.gov.au or call (02) 4228 5355 to discuss options. 

 

 

Thank you, 

Wollongong Sport and Rec Team 
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4.  Finalisation of the 2013/2014 accounts 

 
As the end of the financial year is upon us, the FSC accounts are currently in the process of 

being audited by O’Donnell Hennessy and Co. 

 

Upon finalisation of the audited accounts the financial details will be submitted to clubs as part 

of the normal monthly reporting process. 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 


